
February 7, 2007 

Via First Class Mail and Facsimile 

John Crigler, Esq. 
Garvey Schubert Barer 
1000 Potomac Street, NW 
5th Floor, Flour Mill Building 
Washington, DC 20007 
 
 

Re: KPFT(FM) FCC Form 302-FM License Application 

Dear Mr. Crigler: 

 On behalf of Tichenor License Corporation (“Tichenor”), licensee of 
KLAT(AM), Houston, Texas, the purpose of this letter is to confirm that Tichenor and 
Pacifica Foundation, Inc. (“Pacifica”), licensee of  radio station KPFT(FM), Houston, 
Texas, have reviewed the KPFT(FM) construction permit contained in FCC File No. 
BPED-19970527IE and have determined that it is unlikely that the power increase 
authorized therein will adversely impact the operations of KLAT(AM).  Accordingly, the 
parties believe that requiring KPFT(FM) to conduct a partial proof of performance in 
connection with the license application would be unduly burdensome and is not necessary 
in this case.  The parties also hereby agree that should Tichenor determine that the 
proposed KPFT(FM) facilities are causing any actual interference to KLAT(AM)’s 
operations, Pacifica will immediately rectify any such interference at its sole cost and 
expense.  Pacifica may file this agreement with the Federal Communications Commission 
with its license application. 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
 
      David Stewart 
       
 

 


